
         
CONDOLENCE MOTION  

Moved by:  Councillor John Parker  

Seconded by: Councillor Mary Fragedakis  

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
John Carcary Miller on December 26, 2010.  

John Miller was a cornerstone of the community in East York where he served as Fire Chief 
from 1989-1998. His years of service were recognized in 2000 when the City of Toronto 
renamed the Donlands/Cosburn Fire Station the John C. Miller Fire Station, commemorating his 
total of thirty-seven years of dedicated commitment to fire fighting and protection in the 
community.  

John was born in Dundee Scotland, where he met his wife Mae. Father of two, grandfather of 
four, and great grandfather of two, his service extended not only to the community, but to the 
lives of his friends and loved ones.   

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to John Miller's family and loved ones.  
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